
 

              

FM fast-tracked our recent request to have 
an automatic door opener installed in 
tutorial room 2L25 within a matter of days 
for a student starting second year. The 
student is very pleased and thankful. FM’s 
departments of planning, lock shop, access 
control, electrical and carpentry really 
stepped up in order to push this project 
through as they immediately saw this as a 
priority. They prioritized workloads, 
obtained material in short order, and 
maintained tight communications. Everyone 
was on board to help improve the student’s 
access to the room.   
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Support in a Crisis 
 

 

 

Teamwork at Its Finest 

KUDOS 


